
Dear Parents, 

What a great first week we have had back in school after the holidays. The 

children have been engrossed in our learning themes, and have loved being 

back with their friends. Many children have been to sent to show me their 

exceptional pieces of learning.  Seeing the range of work they have pro-

duced, and watching the absorption, collaboration and sheer enjoyment on 

display has been a real pleasure. Well done everyone for such a positive start 

to the new Year.  Wishing you all a restful and enjoyable weekend, and every 

happiness for 2020 . 

Kind Regards,  

Mrs K Yuen 

 Executive Headteacher 
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Upcoming Events 

 

12th January  

The Baptism of the Lord 

 

13th and 14th January 

Open Morning for Prospective 

Parents—Click here to book 

online.  

 

15th January 

Deadline for September 2020 

Primary School applications.  

 

17th January 

Animal visit for Year 1 children. 

 

23rd January 

Edison Class Assembly to par-

ents at 9.05am. 

 

28th January 

Peake Class Assembly to par-

ents at 9.05am.  

Welcome Mrs Sundaralingam 

to Our School Family 

People Who Help Us 

Foundation Stage are busy learning all about People Who Help Us. If 

you would be happy to come and talk to the children about your job, 

please e-mail Mrs Lucy at: assistanthead.ak@sgcps.org. We have previ-

ously welcomed Nurses, Mental Health nurses, Hairdressers and Bus Driv-

ers! We are really looking forward to our visits from Father Jerry and the 

Fire Service in the next few weeks.  

The Feast of the Epiphany 

We celebrated the Feast of the Epiphany in school on Monday 6th Jan-

uary with an assembly led by Miss Marum. We looked at the gifts the 

Wise Men presented to the baby Jesus and the significance of these. In 

Reflection Time in our classes this week, we have considered the gifts 

that we will offer to Jesus. In KS2, the children have 

thought carefully about the spiritual gifts they can give 

and how they will show these  in order to have a posi-

tive impact on others 

I will give the gift of light because Jesus is the light of the world. I will make sure I smile 

to everyone.’ David Y2.  

 

Sport 

There have been many sporting achievements recently which we are 

delighted to share with you. In KS1 our New Age Kurling team have 

qualified for the Regional Finals and St Gregory’s are currently at the 

top of the Pace Setters League. There are many more exciting compe-

titions coming up . Well done to all the children involved and thank you 

to Mr Williams and Mr Raisbury for  the continued hard work you do for 

our children. 

https://www.stgregoryscatholicprimaryschool.org.uk/form/?pid=28&form=495

